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July 5, 2019 

 

WILLIAMSBURG, Virginia (July 5, 2019) The Williamsburg Area Transit Authority (WATA) Board 
of Directors will meet 10 a.m. Wednesday, July 17, 2019.  

The regular meeting will be held at the Stryker Center in the City Council Chambers, 412 N. 
Boundary Street, Williamsburg, Virginia. Work sessions before meetings are held in meeting 
room adjacent to Council Chambers. 

The meeting agenda and documents are available at www.goWATA.org. The meeting is open to 
the public and includes a public comment period. Riders and those interested in the region’s 
public transportation are encouraged to attend.  

About Williamsburg Area Transit Authority (WATA)   

WATA is Virginia’s only public transit authority. It provides more than 840,000 rides annually to 
visitors, employees and residents in Williamsburg, Newport News, York, Surry and James City 
counties.  

The Authority also provides paratransit services for retirees, older residents and persons with 
disabilities living near or on its routes.  

For more information about WATA and its services, visit www.goWATA.org or call the 
Authority’s main line and dispatch center at (757) 220-5493. Questions can be sent via e-mail to 
info@gowata.org.  
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